
Dear Dr. Henney, 
I am writing to &ress my concern over the 
FDA’s regulation of genetically enginepd 
(GE) food. I request that the agency% 
current policies be than ed, and I su ort 
all the points in docket #OOP-1211\& 

Commissioner Jane Henney 
sr' GE foods should not be assumed to be ’ 
*generally recog&ed as safe” and s?fd? (J 8$$!$%%f?$~~& kUXh 
havf) mandatory pre-market safety t s b-i 

&here should be a moratorium on GE 5630 Fishers Lane, Room 1061 
foods until long-term studies show they are 
safe for human health and the environment. 

Rockville MD 20852 

(Additional Personal Comments:) 

OOP-1211 
c 8163 


